
Illinois EPA U.S. EPA

Public Meeting
The public is invited to an informational

meeting for an update on the

CIPS/Ameren Taylorville MGP site and

to ask questions about the five-year

review of the current remedy in place.

The site is located at 917 South Webster

Street in Taylorville. 

Notice of a Public Meeting
CIPS/AMEREN MGP SITE, TAYLORVILLE

When: March 26, 2024 6:00 PM

Where: Lincoln Land Community College 

800 S Spresser Street, Taylorville, IL 62568

Ruth Muhtsun, muhtsun.ruth@epa.gov
Community Involvement Coordinator

Sarah Brubaker, sarah.brubaker@illinois.gov
Community Relations Coordinator

https://epa.illinois.gov/topics/community-relations/sites/cips-taylorville.html
Documents are available at: www.epa.gov/superfund/central-illinois-publicservice

Registration will be required to speak at the meeting. Please contact Sarah Brubaker, in

advance, at the email address below to reserve an opportunity to speak. 

Please note that U.S. EPA will be answering questions about the five-year review of the remedy

in place, but will not be accepting formal comments at the meeting.  Comments may be

submitted to Ruth Muhtsun at the email address below.

Registration

mailto:Greggory.miller@illinois.gov
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1RQz8LImyl6cOAj-SihCg2xFyInvtHcRuJ3TwLR3567NnZmC736q6Cwor9RcqWsi28CX4CGAAS_YMnGZcO0G5fxBT-QuBWPJiqfN-a0zcS34kpbuezreU48re594mD63vzGp7fzkrlTQCt-E_LqMTXxgEz461X-LwfM198YG-6j_YC3oLNVEqRXHsGwXTziBqSoi47rtyNzBaLSGT2ajo9GMfc9b2FZPnfZub_zQbXXHDWKnLj9of7sE_xjpRPb_kkMxkDPkXtSxMTyNQynEsBsXYfKLwv0tGADUKpkGdbPfYb0m8FykscVi0tFb5FUIGWqgm0dLQvLh1SYyFMlDTJXJTPHRi_uo4gNt4hBxF-ocH5W7foQl0jpQIin9E5RaJZOGfhuVvLyjfVVMSlkxLbjL4d9RGVgQ_NLG8QyVcWhs/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.epa.gov%2Fsuperfund%2Fcentral-illinois-publicservice

